
 

 

 
 

18th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
MACMILLAN CANCER SUPPORT 
‘WORLD’S BIGGEST COFFEE AFTERNOON’ – FRIDAY 29th SEPTEMBER. 
 
Once again we are taking part in the above annual event.  This event gives schools all over the UK the 
chance to raise money for people living with cancer. 
 
To help Macmillan raise this year’s target Goldington Green Academy will be holding a coffee afternoon. 
We are therefore inviting you to help us raise funds for this worthy cause by joining us for a cup of 
tea/coffee and a cake between 2pm and 3pm on the 29th September, in the school hall.  For which we 
hope you will feel able to give a donation to help the cause. 
 
On Friday 29th September in the afternoon the children will have a classroom based tea party where they 
will learn about the Macmillan Charity at an age appropriate level and talk about how fund raising is such a 
vital means of supporting such charities in doing their good work. 
 
Cancer is common and children at our school may have friends or relatives with the illness.  Macmillan 
Cancer Support provides the expert care and emotional support that makes a real difference to people 
living with cancer.  Macmillan offers a range of innovative cancer services and is at the heart of improving 
cancer care throughout the UK. 
 
The World’s Biggest Coffee Event gives children at Goldington Green the chance to make a real difference 
to people living with cancer and their families.  Please help us support this vital cause by sending in cakes 
and a donation to help us raise as much money as possible. 
 
We are asking for your help in providing donations of cakes for this event.  Please can your child bring in 
either small cakes or one large cake to share on the afternoon with their peers and a small donation for the 
charity.  All donations can be made either by cash or via Parent Pay. 
 
Thank you for your continued support with this very worthy cause. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs C Skingsley 
Headteacher 


